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USD 337 District Students to go on Several Trips
Students within Effingham’s USD 377 school district will be heading on several school sponsored

trips over the next few months.

Superintendent Steve Wiseman describes the trips that were approved by the board this week.
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The board also approved the district calendar for 2012-13.

They also gave a two year contract extension for principals Sheer and Brookover.



